
 

 

2 November 2022  
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Forest School Open Event and OPAL  
 
A Forest School extra-curricular club will be happening after the Christmas holidays 
when the nights are getting lighter again and the site is useable after the school day. 
In preparation for that, I would like to invite you to come to explore the Forest School 
site with your child/children after school and experience a taster of some popular 
Forest School activities: den building, mud kitchen and imaginative play.  I know the 
children are very excited to be able to have a fire but I will not be able to offer that as 
part of this taster experience.  
 
The site will be open 3.30 - 4.30pm on Monday 7 and Tuesday 8 November.  Please 
be mindful that this may have to be rescheduled on the night due to weather 
conditions.  If you are attending, it is advised to wear a warm, waterproof coat as this 
event is outdoors.  
 
There will be hot chocolate and hot squash available to purchase in exchange for a 
donation to go towards the maintenance of the Forest School site and resources.  
 
This is an opportunity to explore the site which is now also open for the children at 
lunchtime as part of OPAL.  Every child should be coming to school every day with a 
warm, waterproof coat and they can now leave wellington boots (named) in school to 
change into for lunchtime as the Forest School site can get muddy and wet.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office who will forward them to 
myself and I will get back to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

E.Salter 

 
 
Miss E Salter 
HLTA/Class Teacher  
 


